Panmure District School News
No.01 - Term.2, Week 01 –Monday 01 May 2017
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Term 2

A warm welcome to all new families and students who have joined our school this Term and a warm welcome back to all current students and families to Term 2. 
With the cold “snap” we have just experienced, is a reminder that all students have sufficient uniform items to cope with the Winter Term.  Each student should have two sets of: polo shirts, shorts for boys and culottes for girls. This will ensure each student is wearing the correct school uniform every day – one set in the wash, while wearing other clean set to school. 

Track pants and jacket are worn OVER polo shirts, shorts / culottes –not instead of.  Track pants and jackets are not permitted to be worn during fitness, physical education or sports activities. The only extra items of clothing that students may wear under their polo shirts are: a black, grey, royal blue or emerald green short sleeved t-shirt – they must not be longer than the school polo sleeve. 
Students do not need additional shorts under the school shorts or culottes – they have track pants to wear over these items. 

SEVEN DAYS PROGRAMME - TV3

THIS FRIDAY ON TV3 AT 9PM OUR SCHOOL STUDENTS WILL BE ON SEVEN DAYS PROGRAMME. 

MAKE SURE TO TUNE IN TO SEE OUR STUDENTS.  

Important Upcoming Dates for this Term 

· Dental Van will be in school from Monday 08 May till Friday 12 May in week 2. 

· Festival of Culture Sharing on 10th May from 9.30am to 11.30am. 

· New Zealand Hockey will be running their sessions on Friday 12 May and 09 June at our school.  
· Assembly Friday 05 May will be run by Room 3.
Important Reminders 

Lunch orders – 

Monday – pies


Tuesday – Sushi

Wednesday – pies

Thursday – Sushi

Friday – Fish and chips 

Stationery 

[image: image1.png]


A reminder to those parents who have not purchased stationery for their children, please do so as it is important for students to have stationery to record their everyday learning in the classroom.  
Second Hand Uniforms 

We have some good quality second hand uniforms items. These can be used as a second set especially for winter season. If you are interested please see the office staff. 
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Panmure District School Bake-off Programme

An exciting opportunity for parents to participate in a Baking Programme every Wednesday morning this Term. If you are interested please assemble in the school hall at 9:00am for Session One on this Wednesday of 3rd May. We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible. 
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Terri O'Neil

Social Worker in Schools (SWIS)

Tel: 09 527 7659

Mobile: 027 410 2148

Breakfast in Schools 

This is an important notice to all families that the school will be running Breakfast in Schools Programme from next week Monday. The time for breakfast programme is from 8.00am till 8.20am. 
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Full Attendance Awards – Term 1

Congratulations to those students who received Term One Full Attendance Certificates. This achievement is worth recognising as it is an important value for now and in the Future and has a positive effect both on daily learning and study and work ethics in later life. 
Room 3 

Anton Ameke

Juan Lizasoain Ren

Kavi Mudaliar

Krrish Narayan

Tevita Tupou

Miracle Vaovasa

Leon Wu

Makayla Harrison 

Room 5 

Benedict Mbalazi

Prinay Patel

Jasper Sanidad

Toaoasi Toki

Faioso Uilou

Benja Wanmontree

Krishna Patel

Hayley Pawhau

Bronte Tonga

Monalisi Tupou

Meleseini Vea 

Room 6

Marshall Hepana

Kartik Patel

Lohitha Karanam

Lorraine Toki 

Lyric Wharekawa-Tawhiti 

Room 9 

Gamza Dakum

Faiva Helu

Ana Cocker

Manatu Tupou

Abigail Vea 

Room 10 

Taison Ng 

Becham Sok

Ztahry Taliai

Khoruz Wharekawa-Tawhiti 

Karmah Rikiti-Hepana 
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